
He is risen!  He is risen indeed!  May you and your 

family have a wonderful Easter and remember that the God 

who died and rose for you loves you always.   

 

This month’s news: 

 No school 4/2-4/11. 

 Popcorn orders will be sent home with you after Spring Break.  

Thank you for selling!!  

 We are in school as normal on Friday, April 30th which was 

originally a potential day off. 

 If you are a returning family for next fall, welcome letters will 

be sent home by the end of April. 

 An email went out for our Pre-K graduation.  Please reach out 

with questions.   

 Plans are underway for an end of year picnic for our 2.5s and 

3s classes.  Look for details after Spring Break. 

 Information about our special extended school year option will 

be sent out after Spring Break.  We will have a program the 

week of June 1-4 and June 7-11.  Sign-ups are on a first 

come, first serve basis.  Children of different ages will mix to 

form a new cohort during those weeks.   

 

 

Please reach out with any questions, 

~amy 

 


